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General Assembly 

 

GENK, Belgium - On Thursday 2nd February 2016 we had a General Assembly in Genk. We celebrated the 

Presentation of the Lord and Fr. Luigi also presented Fr. Jos Van den Bergh as the new superior of the 

Belgian General Delegation. Two other confreres were also put in the picture: Br. Karlos De Maegd for his 

40 years in religious life and Fr. Nico Van Etten for his 50 years as a priest. It was a day of great joy and 

happiness. 

- Magda Van Goidsenhoven 


